
30.1.23 – 3.2.23

Interested in an opportunity? 

Please see Mrs Dawson for more info or support.

Interested in a career in Early Learning and Childcare?
Carousel Training are offering a number of Modern Apprenticeship

opportunities. You can apply online by clicking this link or by scanning

the QR code.

If you are successful and secure a position on the Modern Apprenticeship

programme, your personal data will be sent to SQA for the purpose of

entering you onto the SVQ Social Services (Children and Young People) at SCQF Level 7, 

certification and the maintenance of your record of attainment.

Morgan Stanley Open Evening
Morgan Stanley are holding an open evening on 16th February from

4:30pm-6pm for those interested in finding out more about their Software

Engineering Graduate Apprenticeship with the University of Glasgow.

If you would like to find out more about the information evening and/or

would like to attend, please register at https://buff.ly/3RlSLBU or by

scanning the QR code.

Interested in a career in construction?
The Step into Construction and the Built Environment virtual event is taking place next 

week, 6th-10th February.  The aim of the week is to highlight the range of career 

opportunities in construction, the pathway from school into the sector through the college 

route and to hear from those in the industry.

Please see the Satchel Noticeboard and Teams page for more detailed information and if 

you would like to sign up to a session(s) please see Mrs Dawson by lunchtime on Friday 3rd

February.

https://www.carouseltraining.co.uk/apprenticeships/
https://buff.ly/3RlSLBU


To find out more about these opportunities and 

more, please visit the Bishopbriggs Academy 

DYW Padlet!

https://padlet.com/BA_DYW/vxbovkizeqx99sdc

https://padlet.com/BA_DYW/vxbovkizeqx99sdc

